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    Weds 4th July 2018 

School diary dates:  
July 
Thurs 5th   Y6 transition day & “move up” 

meetings for all classes 

Fri 6th   10.00-12.00 Y4 Tackling 

Numbers festival – Bath Rec. 

  All clubs end 

 

Tues 10th & Weds 11th KS2 production – 

tickets on sale now! 

Weds 11th   nurses workshops in Classes 1-

3 

Thurs 12th  Y5 Taster Day at Writhlington 

Fri 13th   reports out to parents 

 

Fri 20th   2.30 end of term 

Mon 23rd & Tues 24th SCHOOL CLOSED – 

INSET DAYS 

 

 
 
 

 

This term’s Christian value is RESPECT. We 

are thinking about valuing difference and 

different opinions, and valuing others as we 

would like to be valued. 
Do to others as you would have them do to you 
Matthew 7.12 

 

Congratulations to last week’s Achievers… 

Class 1 Star of the Week – Oscar 

  Luca for always showing respect 

Class 2 Murphy for super independent 

writing  

Class 3 Autumn for writing a super story 

Class 4 Jacob for improving his bowling 

technique and having a more “can do” 

attitude 

Class 5 Hubert & Suzy for fantastic 

recounts of the trip 

Class 6 Mrs. Currey’s swimming group for creating a huddle that stayed afloat! 

 

 

Sun safety and fun in the sun! 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What amazing weather we are having - perfect 

for enjoying our picturesque grounds! Children 

have enjoyed having their picnic lunches and 

playing in the shade. In order to limit the amount 

of time in the sun, children have had sessions 

outside reduced. They have also been given more 

opportunities throughout the day to drink plenty 

of water.  

Please remember to send your child/children into 

school with a named hat to wear at playtimes, a 

water bottle and apply sunscreen in the morning 

before school. Should they need to re-apply sun 

lotion during the day, please provide in a named 

bag. 
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New Ipads in School 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How lovely to see children so absorbed in their learning! Children in Class 2 were so excited to start their 

maths lesson today, with an activity loaded on the ipads! A HUGE thank you to the Friends of St. Mary’s PTA, 

Apollo Technology (our I.T. support) and teachers for all your hard work in raising the money, setting up the 

systems and making learning fun! 

 

Big Pit 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 2 children 

enjoyed a fantastic day 

visiting Big Pit and 

Blaenavon Iron Works 

in Wales. It was a great 

opportunity for the 

children to think about 

what life would have 

been like for miners 

and people living in 

Radstock and 

Writhlington in the 

past. 
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Summer Fayre 

Another spectacular, fabulous day at our sunny Summer Fayre on Saturday. A huge thank you to all 

who contributed to such a successful event and well done to all the children who performed, ran 

stalls and help to make St Mary’s such a fantastic school! We are still counting the pennies but we 

will let you know, in due course, the amount raised.  
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Writhlington Flower Show 

Wondering what to do in the long summer holidays? Please find attached the programme for the 

Writhlington Flower Show on August 18th. Children will be creating some entries in school with their 

teachers, but please encourage your children to get involved with this community event at home. 

There are some fun and interesting activities to enjoy…  

 

Messages & reminders… 

 Ice creams on sale on Fridays after school… 

 We have been informed by June, our school Crossing Patrol, that she is unwell and will not be 

at work next week. Please take care, and ensure that your children (if they walk 

independently) are extra aware when crossing at this dangerous junction. 

 
 School lunches – please find the three weekly menus attached for next term. Week 1 menu 

will always be week 1 of the term. Please order for the Autumn term by next Friday (13th 

July). Your child will receive a wristband on the days you have ordered a lunch for them. If 

you do not return the form we will assume you want no lunches ordered and your child will 

be bringing their own packed lunch every day. Year 3 children will no longer be receiving 

Universal Infant Free School Meals so you may wish to review your order. 

 

 

Pupil name:      Class: 

Any food allergies: 

 Mondays Tuesdays Wednesdays Thursdays Fridays 
Main option      
Vegetarian option      
Baked potato      
Own packed lunch      

[   ] paid lunch (£2.60 / day, paid in advance only, weekly or termly) 

[   ] Free School Meal, by benefit 

[   ] Universal Infant Free School Meal 

 

 


